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As you all know, we are in the process of gearing up for the Fall 
Assembly.  If you have not sent in your registration, now would be 
a great time to do so.  No sense waiting till the last minute.  The 
planning committee needs some of the numbers before the 
Assembly so the hotel can make sure they have enough staff and 
food to accommodate us. That’s why God made deadlines. 
I do not have the final figures yet from the Spring 
Convention/Assembly.  As soon as I get the numbers I will pass 
this information on to everyone. 
I have sent an e-mail to the people who so graciously signed up to 
be on the committee to look at the “How to plan a 
convention/assembly  guidelines.  We hope to meet at the AWSC 
meeting.  Everyone is welcome to join us.         
  
Yours in service, 
Maureen  K	
  


